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March 18, 2019

Reference Letter

RE: Katawa Construction
To whom it may concern;

Katawa Construction was chosen to build our 38-unit apartment building from among
other construction companies because we wanted a company that would take the project
from beginning to end, and could assure us that we would not have to deal with changing
site supervisors one week to the next. Katawa gave us the assurance that Warren would
be on site, Kathy would be a phone call away and they would be the only ones we needed
to communicate with and that has been the case. We could not get that assurance from the
other contractors.

Warren and Kathy were amazing to deal with; I was always kept in the loop so there were
no surprises. When decisions needed to be made, we did it as a team based on what is
best for the society. The positive feedback I am getting from local business and tenants is
amazing regarding Warren and Kathy and has been great for us to hear. The tenants love
their homes and the care that was taken in the construction of them. Local businesses
always tell us “what a beautiful building inside and out”.

If you want a company that does quality work, is professional and has your best interests
at heart Katawa is the company you want.

Sincerely,

bm

Luanne Ruotsalainen
Executive Director for
Dakelh & Quesnel Community Housing Society
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